
“Everyone on the team at Vomela agrees that
there’s nothing quite like making a change where
everyone involved feels bettered by the outcome” 

THE VOMELA COMPANIES

The Vomela Companies have called St. Paul home for over 70
years and have always been committed to creating a company
culture of corporate social responsibility. That commitment is
evident in their new 300,000 square-foot headquarters on the
east side, which boasts the largest rooftop solar array in the
city. The 1.3 Megawatt solar array offsets roughly 30% of
Vomela’s energy usage and produces 1.6 million kilowatt
hours of electricity each year.

GOOD NEWS FOR EVERYONE
Monte Hillman, Senior VP of Real Estate Development with
the St. Paul Port Authority, wasn’t surprised by Vomela’s clean
energy investment. “The owner looked at the business case
and how much free energy they could get off the production
costs and it clicked instantly. It was the smartest thing he
could do for his business and he can tell his customers he’s
doing the right thing for the planet.”

At the ribbon cutting event for Vomela’s new facility, St. Paul
Mayor Melvin Carter spoke about the positive impact that
solar can have on the community. “This rooftop solar array is
good news for our environment, its good news for our
children, its good news for our lungs and its good news for
our future, so we’re excited about that”

AN INVESTMENT FOR THE BUSINESS


